
 Carver Elementary School 

May 30, 2019 

Dear Carver Families, 

Thank you for another fantastic school year. A special thank you to all of our parents for their 
flexibility during our first phase of construction. Our new building is underway! This summer 
you should see a lot of progress with the new building, demolition of our current lunch 
shelter, and a parking lot expansion. Completion of this phase of construction is scheduled to 
be complete in February 2020. To begin the school year, our drop off and pick up procedures 
will be the same.  Students will be dropped off on 5th street in the morning and walk to the 
breakfast line.  After breakfast, TK-2nd grade will report to the auditorium and third and fourth 
grade students will report to the blacktop.  Both areas will have supervision until teachers 
pick up their students. 

A special “Thank You” to our PTO for all of their fundraising and support this year.  This year 
our PTO helped fund Meet the Masters ($2000), grade level field trips, student incentives 
such as Reading Rocks and Perfect Attendance T-Shirts, popsicles, pizza and ice cream 
parties, and so much more! Our school benefits from this incredible support! 

The progress students have made could not occur without the endless energy, skills and 
devotion of the Carver staff.  Thanks and well done to an incredible group of professionals. 

A final word to our Carver students:  Thank you for all your hard work throughout the school 
year.  I am honored to be your principal; you make me proud to be a Carver Comet.  I am 
grateful for your joy, hard work and amazing talents.    

For our new and returning students, school will begin on Monday, August 12, 2019.  Our 
office will be open beginning July 31, 2019 from 7:30-3:00. Class lists will be posted August 
9, 2019 on the front gates only. 

Have a Wonderful Summer! 

Mrs. Ahvari  

 


